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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Oak Hill Festive Pantomime – Robin Hood  

 

We are pleased to announce that we have once again booked the fabulous M&M Theatrical 
Productions Theatre Company and this year we are really looking forward to their fun-filled 
performance of Robin Hood. 
 
The show will take place in the school hall on Friday 2nd December 2022.  
There will be two performances, one for lower school and one for upper school. 
 
The cost of the performance is £4 per child and this is payable on School Gateway. 

 
If you do not want your child to watch the show or if you are unable to make payment please 
contact us.   
 
 
 
 
Thank you in advance and we appreciate your continuing support. 
 
Yours faithfully,                                                                                                                                                 
 

                                                                                              

 Miss L Taylor  
Associate Principal       
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